
(Important) Entrance Examination for Graduate Schools AY 2021 

  

University of Tsukuba has decided to change as follows from the perspective of 

preventing the spread of infection of novel coronavirus and ensuring the safety of the 

applicants for the examination.  

  

1. Periods of the examinations 

- The examinations scheduled in July and August are postponed to September or later. 

- The examinations scheduled in September and later can be partly changed. 

- For further information, it will be uploaded on the website of University of Tsukuba once 

decided. 

  

2. Releasing the application guidelines 

The application guidelines will be released in late June. 
 


